Menard ISD
221 E. San Saba
Board Workshop

May 6, 2010

Notice is hereby given that on the 6_th day of May, 2010, the Board of Trustees of the Menard
Independent School District will be in a Board Workshop at 7:00 pm in the Administration
Building at Menard School, 221, East San Saba, Menard, Texas. The subjects to be discussed
are listed on the agenda that follows this paragraph, and is made part of this notice.

The Board will not take any formal action at this meeting.

Workshop

1. Roll Call, call meeting to order
2. Conduct information gathering workshop on district finances for 2010-2011

3. Adjournment

This notice was posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Law on May 3, 2010 at 3:00 p.m.

Martha Ellis, Superintendent



